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July 2024

GCSE and A-Level Results Days in August 2024

Dear Parents/Carers and Students in Y11 and Y13,

Now that the external summer 2024 exam season has concluded, I am writing to give you some further information regarding the publication of results in August.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are planning to hold traditional results days this year where students come into school to collect their results personally. The advantage of this is to have staff available to offer support, advice and guidance to those who need it most at the time when they need it. This may be concerning university places, college courses or sixth form courses, or any other matter we can help with. Our Careers Officer, Ms Jefferies, will also be in attendance (careers@corsham.wilts.sch.uk) and further information regarding the support that can be offered through the Careers Office can be found on the ‘Exams Information and Results’ page of the school website (under the ‘Parents and Students’ tab).

The dates and times for the collection of results in school this summer are as follows:

· A-level Results - These will be available for collection from 8:00am to 1:00pm on Thursday 15 August. For students who have applied to university, Mr Kingscote has recently sent more details in a separate correspondence regarding UCAS and the confirmation of places (and a copy of this letter can be found on the ‘Exams Information and Results’ page of the website).

· GCSE Results – These will be available for collection from 9:00am to 1:00pm on Thursday 22 August.

If you are unable to collect your results in person at the times stated above, please email Mr Morris, the school’s Examinations Officer (omorris@corsham.wilts.sch.uk), to make him aware of this.  Any uncollected results will be posted out to students’ home addresses at the end of results day.

On your results day, if you need any assistance regarding any aspect of your results then please speak to your subject teacher or the relevant subject team leader in the first instance, or a member of exams office staff if a suitable teacher is not available.  There may be circumstances which warrant a review of results or an access to scripts application and your teacher and/or the exams office will be able to discuss this with you.

The exams office holds copies of the Post-Results Services Form which has to be completed in all instances when a student wishes to apply to an exam board for such a service, and please bear in mind that there may be a fee to pay when applying. You can discuss the specifics of this with Mr Morris, whose availability over the summer period can be found in a document on the ‘Exams Information and Results’ page of the school website.  There is also further information, from the JCQ, concerning all post-results services on the website.

In the hope that the Summer of 2024 is both successful and rewarding in terms of results and future pathways, I am taking this opportunity to wish you all the best.

Kind regards,

R. Bartlett

Mrs R. Bartlett
Deputy Headteacher
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